
LI E San Diego Gas & Electric 
PO. BOX 1831 * SAN DIEGO, CA 92112 * 619/696-2000 

March 18, 1993 FILE NO.  

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-206, 50-361, and 50-362 
10 CFR 50.75 Reporting and Recordkeeping for Decommissioning 
Planning 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 1, 2, and 3 

Reference: Letter from Harold B. Ray (SCE) to U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
dated July 24, 1990, Subject: Docket Nos. 50-206, 50-361, and 50-362, 10 
CFR 50.33(k) (2); Report Assuring the Availability of Funds for 
Decommissioning San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 1, 2, and 3 

The purpose of this letter is to notify the NRC that the trustee for the San Diego Gas & 
Electric qualified and non-qualified California Public Utilities Commission decommissioning 
master trust agreements was changed from Harris Trust and Savings Bank to State Street Bank 
& Trust Company. This change was effective on July 1, 1992.  

The revised trust agreements are included as enclosures and satisfy the requirements set forth 
by 10 CFR 50.75(b). The original trust agreements were submitted to the NRC by the above 
reference.  

If you have any questions concerning the above information, please contact me.  

Very truly yours, 

bert G. La 
Manager - N cle r 

RGL:md 250007 
Enclosures 

cc: W. C. Marsh - Assistant Manager 
B. L. Chew - Financial Services 
L. G. Van Wagenen - Regulatory Affairs 
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